
From: Rasoul Samei <rasoul.samei@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 1:18 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Opposing Approval of 8188 Yonge Street File Z.20.010

Dear Vaughan clerks and all the members of the committee of the whole,

We are the owners of #34 Uplands Ave. Vaughan L4J 1K1 and herewith, we oppose the permit or zoning
approval of the project. Having a ten-story high mixed-use apartment building with 282 apartment units
will increase the traffic and created car noises in the area as well as the use of Uplands Ave; besides,
given each household might have more than one car, the avenue most probably, will be filled with parked
vehicles related to the project, which creates extreme inconvenience in our area.
Hence, we would like to ask for the committee to stop the approval of this project.
I appreciate that you inform us about this public hearing committee regarding the address mentioned
above.

Sincerely,

Residence of #34 Uplands Avenue.
Rasoul Samei M.Sc, P.Eng.
Civil ArSa Engineering Inc.
6476379846
Nastaran Parsaei
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